
 

 
FEDERAL SCHOOL BUS SERVICES 

RETURN TO NORMAL ROUTES  
EFFECTIVE MONDAY 29th JULY 2024 

 
Northern Rivers Buslines would like to advise that with the 
opening of the new Federal Road after severe landslides washed 
the road away several years ago, that all school bus services in 
Federal with revert back to the previous school routes that were 
operated before the landslide event occurred.  
 
The change back to the old route will be effective from next 
Monday 29th July 2024. 
 
Should you have any enquiries about the route reverting back to 
the previous route please call our office on 6626 1499. 
 
 


